
 

 

Excite their IMAGINATION 
 

Become an Early Years Bird Friendly 

School 
 

Following on from a successful first year we are 

looking for schools that would like to take part in 

a new pilot scheme specifically aimed at 3-5 year 

olds. You wouldn’t have to do anything, all 

resources are provided along with a fully trained 

CRB checked volunteer. The project is free and 

each school will be given a free starter kit that 

includes bird feeder, food and a nestbox. 

 

‘The visit were highly successful and very much 

appreciated’ 

 

‘ The activities were perfectly suited for 3-5 year 

olds’ 

If you would like further  

information, please contact            

Amberlee Foote on 

01603 697503 

or at  

Amberlee.Foote@rspb.org.uk 
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